Planning Board of The Town of East Kingston, New Hampshire

Minutes of Meeting - June 16, 1980

Members Present:

Richard Smith - Chairman
Walter Schlotterbeck - Selectman
Bill DiProfio - Clerk
Dr. Robert Marsten
Peter Whiting

Mr. William Bartlet and Mr. and Mrs. Frank Colanton presented a letter petitioning the planning board for permission to operate a golf course on land presently owned by Ross off 107 (attached). The board discussed financial capability, parking and several other items with Mr. Colanton.

The board informed the Colantons they would require a variance from the board of adjustment but that the planning board would recommend approval for a golf course only, not for a housing development if the golf course fails.

W. A. DiProfio Clerk